
Hello everyone! My name
is Jackson Wimpsett and I
am your 2023-2024 District
Treasurer! I am a Junior at
Bardstown High School,

where I am my club's
treasurer. In addition to

Key Club, I'm   

October 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

April  Newsletter

District Treasurer

Calendar Of Events

October 21, 2023
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 6-10, 2023
Key Club Week

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About myself

Contact Me: 
jackson@ktkey.org
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also a member of HOSA and the High Honor Society.
This year, I aim to reactivate at least a dozen clubs

within our district. If you have any ideas or suggestions
for what you would like to see, please do not be afraid to
reach out! I'm really looking forward to working with all
of you and I can't wait to see what we can do together !

@jackson070504



The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) is a grant given to
Key Clubs in good standing. The fund operates in two
cycles, the first is on October 15th and the second is on

March 1st. Each club is eligible for one of these grants per
year and can be offered anywhere from $250 to $2,000 to
help fill one of your community needs. Applications are

reviewed by the Key Club International Board in
November. All grant recipients will be alerted within the

first week of January. For more information visit
https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/ 

T h e  Y o u t h  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  F u n d



Club Contacts
Newsletters are a great way to update

everyone in the division about the latest
happenings within the division. So in order
for our year to be as efficient as possible, I

need to be able to contact everyone. I would
like to get updated club officers' contact

information as soon as possible from all the
club advisors and the current officers to

ensure that I can keep everyone up to date on
important Key Club events and projects! 

Fall Rally
Every year the K-T district hosts our Fall

Rally at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge,
Tennessee. Here, on October 21st, we will
be announcing our DCON theme during a
day of fun at the park. For $55, you will get
a Fall Rally T-Shirt and admission to the
park. A normal ticket on a usual day is

$95.40 so you're getting more for less! Fall
Rally is an amazing opportunity for clubs

to get together and have fun!



The Ronald McDonald House Charity (RMHC) has been
operating for nearly 50 years thanks to the effort of its

volunteers. If you didn't know, Ronald McDonald Houses are
located near hospitals for the families of sick or injured children.

They offer families a place to sleep, eat, and relax near the
hospital they need access to. This offers comfort and normalcy to

families who have to travel for healthcare. However as the
RMHC expands in its mission to help, its volunteers are
stretched thin. More volunteers are always wanted for

something, and there's no such thing as too much help! Please
consider scheduling a work day at a nearby RMHC location.

Even something basic like helping make meals or creating get-
well cards is appreciated. Remember not to show up

unannounced, schedule a work day with the house manager
ahead of time.

The Ronald McDonald House Charity



District Convention

March 22-24th is our annual District Convention! This year, it's
being held in Franklin, Tennessee. DCON is an amazing

experience for Key Club members and it has so much to offer.
While you're there you will hear from our Keynote speaker,

attend workshops, complete service projects, and so much more! 



Divisional Officer Training

Back to School Service

Now that school is starting back, we have the oppurtunity to
serve with our schools! There are a lot of ways for you to serve

your community with school starting back, from giving out
baked goods to inspirational Post-its. No project is too small for

Key Clubbers wanting to give back! 

Divisional officer training is a way to train this
year's newly elected officers about their duties for
the year. Each division in the Kentucky-Tennessee
district will be hosting its own meeting. To find
out more information about yours, reach out to
your Lieutenant Governor. These meetings offer

everyone in their division a chance to meet
someone or learn something new, so don't miss
out! And remember it's not just for officers in

Key Club. 


